
As we move into the Congressional Lame Duck Session - 

the period after the mid-term elections, but before newly-

elected representatives take office for the 116th Congress 

- our fight to stop postal privatization cannot not slow down. 

We must continue to advocate for a public Postal Service 

and keep it from being sold off to the highest bidder.

Join APWU for a conference call as we update

you on the U.S. Mail Is Not For Sale Campaign:

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 14, 2018

Call times:

11AM (EDT)/8AM (PDT)
7PM (EDT)/3PM (PDT)

Register for the call (by 5PM EDT on 11/13):

WWW.APWU.ORG/
USMAILNOTFORSALECALL

President Mark Dimondstein and Legislative & Political Director Judy Beard will discuss:

Some locals will also be sharing various actions they have taken to engage members and the public during 
the fight against postal privatization.

n  The current status of the White House’s plan to 
sell the Postal Service to private corporations 
(privatize the Postal Service)

n  How members can get involved in upcoming 
campaign actions.

n  The status of House Resolution 993 and Senate 
Resolution 633, and what to expect from Congress 
in the lame duck session.

n  Building public support after the successful 
National Day of Action on Oct. 8.


